
 

BARMBY  MOOR  PARISH COUNCIL 
 

Contact Parish Clerk:  Mrs. Vivien L.E. Cox.  Tel:  01759 302290 
Email:  ParishClerkBMPC@gmail.com, Website:  http://www.barmbymoor.net 

 

The next Parish Council meeting will be held on 
the 8 August 2019 at 7.00 pm 

 in the Village Hall, Chapel Street, Barmby Moor 
 

2019 future Parish Council Meeting dates:  8 August, 12 September, 31 October and 12 
December. 

 

Parish Update 
 
 
Co-option of two Parish Councillors – members are very happy to welcome two new 
councillors who were Co-Opted onto the Parish Council at a recent meeting.  Welcome to 
Bronya Emmison of Main Street and Gareth Dexter of Sutton Lane. 
 
 
Tour de Yorkshire – just to let you know the grant received from the East Riding of Yorkshire 
Council was completely used for purchasing materials and bunting etc., for the event.  We 
now have a stock of yellow and blue bunting which can be used for future events in the 
parish.  Get in touch with a Parish Councillor or clerk if needed. 
 
 
Barmby Moor Parish Council’s website – there are several local groups and committees in 
the village.  Please get in touch with the PC, you can advertise on the website free of charge, 
current events or even minutes of your meetings.  This might attract more local residents 
joining your group. 
 
 
 
Community Speed Watch – Humberside Police have now recruited a co-ordinator who will 
manage the scheme across the police force area.  Wayne Goodwin previously launched and 
managed the Community Speed Watch in Lincolnshire and brings a wealth of experience to 
the role.  Wayne is currently finishing his induction with Humberside Police and meeting 
local authority parties regarding his plans for the initial rollout of the scheme.  A further 
update will be issued in the near future, when local volunteers will be needed. 
 
 
 

http://www.barmbymoor.net/


 
 
Road safety issues in the village and Sutton Lane junction – members are liaising with East 
Riding of Yorkshire Council and Pocklington Provincial Ward members about road safety and 
traffic calming measures needed in the parish. 
 
 
Parking outside the school during pick-up and drop-off times – the Parish Council have 
been in touch with Humberside Police PCSO’s asking if they can help with the safety of 
children during these times outside the school.  Complaints received about vehicles parking 
on the footpaths and grass verges, and the children having to walk on the road.  Surely this is 
dangerous and wrong!! 
 
 
Dog Fouling – complaints received about dog fouling in the village.  Generally dog owners 
are very conscientious about cleaning up after their pets, but unfortunately a few are not 
responsible.   
 
 
 
Bus Lay-by A1079 outside Barmby Moor House/Constantine House – no objections 
received about erecting a new bus shelter at this bus stop on the A1079.  The Parish Council 
are therefore going ahead with the scheme. 
 
 
 
 
Anything you wish to report – pot holes, street lights out of order etc.  Please go on line and 
report on the East Riding of Yorkshire Council’s website, or ring or email the clerk or any 
Parish Councillor. 
 
 
 

Wishing you all a lovely and happy summer 
 


